
 

 

Wednesday, 03 November 2021 

Sixth Form Taster Day 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As a reminder Sixth Form Taster Day will be taking place this Friday, the 5th November.  
This day is an excellent opportunity for our learners to experience A level subjects, a process 
which will help them with their progression planning.  It is also an excellent opportunity to 
get a taste of Sixth Form life at the Emmbrook School. 

The outline for taster day is below: 

Registration – as normal in their year 11 tutor rooms. 

Period 1a (8.50-9.20) – Assembly in hall with Mr Constable, Mr Tichband and Mr Bhambra 

Period 1b (9.20) until Period 4b (12.55 – 1.25) – subject sessions 

Period 5 – End of day evaluation, progression work. 

Year 11 students should head to their normal tutor room in the morning, where they will 
receive their timetable for the day. 

They will then be split into two groups – forms A & B will be in the hall for the opening 
assembly and forms C, D & E will head to the study area.  After 20 minutes, we will swap 
the groups around.  This change has been made in the interests of keeping our students as 
safe as possible in the current climate. 

On the day, we are expecting our year 11 students to have the full Sixth Form experience 
and therefore they will be expected to follow the sixth form dress code rather than the 
school uniform.  You will find the sixth form dress code on the website and it has been 
included in this communication. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mr Tichband or myself. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School 


